
Call for Papers

The 17th Biennial national conference of the Australian Association for Environmental Education
(AAEE) will be held from 30th September to 3rd October, 2012.

Academics and researchers are invited to submit papers which exemplify and enable courage to take the
next step on our Environmental Education/Education for Sustainability (EfS) journey. 

Presenters can opt for peer review of their paper by submitting it for consideration of
publication in the Australian Journal of Environmental Education which is now published by

Cambridge University Press (from Issue 1, 2012).

Such works will form the basis of a Special Issue based on the Conference's theme:
Creating Our next Courageous Steps.

For further information about submitting your paper to the Journal see 
http://journals.cambridge.org/action/displayJournal?jid=AEE.

Conference Abstracts close 30th March, 2012 (submit via Conference website) 

For further details about the conference, please visit the conference website:
http://www.vaee.vic.edu.au/index.php/aaee2012nextsteps
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